
Year 3/4 Digital Technologies & HASS Digital Timeline Assessment Task - Term 2 – 2016  Name: _____________________________________ 

Assessment Criteria 
A 

Excellent 
B 

Good 
C 

Satisfactory 
D 

Developing 
E 

Limited 
 17-20 13-17 10-13 7-9 0-6 

Presentation 
communicates student’s 
life story in correct 
chronological order. 
(ACHASSI055) 
 
 
 
                          
                              /20 marks 

Presentation fully 
completed in correct 
chronological order 
using all correct photos 
and information for all 
pages.                                              

Presentation fully 
completed in correct 
chronological order 
using mostly correct 
photos and information 
for all pages. 

Presentation fully 
completed in correct 
chronological order 
using mostly correct 
photos and information 
for some pages. 

Presentation mostly 
completed, but not in 
correct chronological 
order. 

Presentation not 
completed. 

 17-20 13-16 10-13 7-9 0-6 

Student has used correct 
methods to transfer data 
(photographs) using 
peripheral devices (USB & 
digital camera). 
(ACTDIK007) 
 
 
                              /20 marks 

Correct methods of 
transferring data using 
peripheral devices 
followed throughout 
entire digital timeline 
task, as instructed.                         

Correct methods of 
transferring data using 
peripheral devices 
followed throughout 
most of the digital 
timeline task. 

Correct methods of 
transferring data using 
peripheral devices 
followed throughout 
some of the digital 
timeline task. 

Correct methods of 
transferring data using 
peripheral devices 
rarely followed 
throughout digital 
timeline task. 

Correct methods of 
transferring data using 
peripheral devices not 
followed throughout 
digital timeline task. 

 8.5-10 6.5-8 5-6.5 3-4 0-3 

Student has presented data 
(photographs and written 
information) using simple 
software (Microsoft 
PowerPoint). 
(ACTDIP009) 
 
 
 
                              /10 marks 

All data presented to an 
extremely high 
standard, with no errors 
in spelling or 
punctuation, using 
Microsoft PowerPoint 
presentation.     

All data presented to a 
very high standard, with 
minimal errors in 
spelling or punctuation, 
using Microsoft 
PowerPoint 
presentation. 

All data presented to a 
high standard, with 
some errors in spelling 
and/or punctuation, 
using Microsoft 
PowerPoint 
presentation. 

Most data presented 
with a large number of 
errors in spelling and/or 
punctuation using 
Microsoft PowerPoint 
presentation. 

Data not presented 
using Microsoft 
PowerPoint 
presentation. 

TOTAL MARKS            /50 
     

 


